
Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM)  – 1st June 2024 

 

On 1st June, the Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for classes VI-VIII focused on essential 
aspects of school life. Parents were presented with a detailed PowerPoint presentation 
about the school’s rules and regulations, ensuring they were fully informed about the 
expectations and guidelines their children need to follow. Emphasis was laid on the 
importance of punctuality, with a request for parents to ensure their children arrive at 
school on time every day. 

 

The session also highlighted the variety of club activities available to students. Parents 
were introduced to these activities and encouraged to motivate their children to 
participate, fostering skills beyond academics. Adequate snacks and water were 
provided, creating a comfortable and welcoming environment for discussion. 

 

For classes IX, X, and XII, the PTM addressed critical aspects of student discipline and 
academic performance. Parents were encouraged to have their children use bicycles to 
commute to school, promoting physical fitness and environmental consciousness. Strict 
adherence to proper uniform and haircut guidelines was stressed, and parents were 
asked to ensure their children follow these rules meticulously. 

 

In addition, a strong emphasis was placed on the importance of dedicated study habits. 
Parents were urged to encourage their children to focus on their studies, preparing 
diligently for their exams and future academic endeavors. The school stressed the need 
for a collaborative effort between parents and teachers to ensure students’ success. 

 

The meeting concluded with an address from the principal, who reinforced the 
importance of these initiatives and thanked the parents for their cooperation. Parents 
expressed their satisfaction with the meeting, appreciating the school’s efforts to ensure 
their children’s holistic development and the open, constructive dialogue fostered during 
the PTM. 


